
VILLAGE OF WEBBERVILLE 

115 S. Main St. 

SPC MEETING MINUTES 

 

The regular meeting of the Webberville Village Strategic Planning Committee began at 5:00 pm 

on May 14, 2024, in the Webberville Village Hall. 

 

Members Present: Lana Stanfield, Sandra Schoenborn, Deborah Walter, and Joe Warner 

 

Others Present: 

Jessica Kuch   Clerk/Treasurer 

 

Community Picnic 

 Members present discussed the progress for the Community Picnic that is going to be 

held at the Village of Webberville High School parking lot.  

 

Progress:  

 Lana-Informed the SPC that everything is done for the picnic except for the temp food 

permit needed for the cooking of the hotdogs and burgers.  

 

Everyone is going to be in charge of clean up after the event.  

 

Members 

Discussed recruiting some more people to the SPC. 

 

Old Business 

Need to start planning the Farmers Field Day, and getting in touch with the businesses from last 

year. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 5:45pm. Next meeting is June 11, 2024 at 5pm in the Webberville Village 

Hall. 

 

Jessica Kuch 

Clerk/Treasurer 


